
---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: CountyBoard <CountyBoard@arlingtonva.us> 

Date: Fri, Nov 10, 2023 at 9:38 AM 

Subject: RE: ASF Letter Re: PLB with questions on land use and zoning 

To: ASF Arlingtonians for Our Sustainable Future <asf.virginia@gmail.com> 

Cc: MinhChau Corr <mcorr@arlingtonva.us>, Mark Schwartz <Mschwartz@arlingtonva.us> 

 

Dear ASF:  
  

I am acknowledging your request in the attached November 7th letter and will 
be responding on behalf of the County Board. This letter was shared with staff 
from the County Manager's office and the Department of Community Planning, 
Housing & Development.  
  

We understand that CPHD staff has met with members of ASF recently to 
answer several of these same questions and had offered an additional 
opportunity to help clarify. Some of these topics have also been covered in 
previous public discussions at Board meetings. The staff presentations, 
County Board deliberations, and discussions at this upcoming Saturday's 
Regular Meeting will likely also cover many of these questions.  
  

We encourage you to attend.  
  

Christian Dorsey, Chair  
Arlington County Board 
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